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Katten's Work on the Elizabeth River Crossings Project 
Highlighted
June 1, 2012

Katten's representation of the Federal Highway Administration's (FHWA's) Transportation 
Infrastructure Finance and Innovation Act (TIFIA) loan program in connection with the financing of the 
Downtown Tunnel/Midtown Tunnel/Martin Luther King Freeway Extension in Virginia was highlighted 
on the FHWA's “Project Profiles” section of its website. (“Downtown Tunnel/Midtown Tunnel/MLK 
Extension,” 6/1/2012)
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